
You’re Invited! 
 

Please join us for a moment of joy to kick-
off the Christmas season.  
 
When: Sunday night, November 29  
Time: 5-6pm 
 
Stop by and pick up some hot cocoa, an exclusive Cherry Hills 
ornament, and your 2020 Advent devotional as we light our new 
Christmas tree!  
 
Due to safety, we ask you to remain in your vehicles. You will be 
instructed where to go as you arrive on campus.  
 
Can’t wait to celebrate the season with you! 


